## Wooden Toys Bring Christmas Joy

Thanks to local Middleburg couple Jim and Wilma Naylor, Middleburg High FCCLA members set the stage for a fun-filled December activity with the Bronco Building Blocks children. The Naylors are members of the Jax Woodworkers Club and they make and donate handmade wooden toys to organizations for Christmas. This year FCCLA advisor Karen Mitchem made inquiries and was able to receive donations so the children in our onsite childcare center could paint and have one of these special toys. In addition, the FCCLA members decorated the remaining toys to donate to Toys for Tots.





The children and the club members enjoyed a Walking Taco lunch created by the Culinary class and a memorable holiday sharing event.



